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'a ora stewart. mckenzie@poriruacity.govt.nz

Phone (04) 237-1376

8 November 2019

Brian Warburton
fyi-request-11452-1c10e76c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Brian
Response to official information request for cost of paving in the city centre

| refer to your request for official information received 14 October 2019. We have processed your request
under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987.

Your questions relate to the District Plan review, and more specifically, information available on our draft
District Plan webpage: poriruacity.govt.nz/draft-district-plan. These questions and our responses to them
are outlined in the table below.

Question received Response

Your website currently says: If anyone has questions, feedback, or would like more
"We have now released a full draft District Plan for information about our draft District Plan we encourage
community feedback. We want to check in with the them to continue to send this to our email address:

community to ensure we have 'hit the mark' before we | dpreview@poriruacity.govt.nz
formally notify the Proposed District Plan under the
Resource Management Act."

Question: Does this mean feedback on the full draft
District Plan is still open?

Your website as far as the Plan review process is The timeline graphic has been updated on our
concerned says: "We're here" and then refers to Sept | webpage: poriruacity.govt.nz/draft-district-plan
2019. It is now October

Question: When will the website be updated?

Your website implies that making a district plan is an | As outlined above we are continuing to receive

inclusive process. However, PCC has already feedback on the draft District Plan from the community
received comment about the draft District Plan but as well as key stakeholders. The draft District Plan
has not seen fit to post it on the website. consultation is an informal and iterative process and

due to this it is not our intention to publish all feedback
Question: Will PCC post copies (in full) of feedback on our website. We will be summarising key themes in
received on the draft District Plan on PCC's website an Engagement Report which will be released early
and if not why not, and if so when will that happen. next year, sent to all submitters and published on our
website.

| trust that this information is of assistance and answers your queries. If you wish to discuss this response
with us, please feel free to contact Stewart McKenzie at stewart.mckenzie@poriruacity.govt.nz or phone
237-1376.
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